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DMCS Summer eNewsletter June 20, 2019 

Please remember DMCS in your will.  

Dear Parents- 

Scholarship Night is tomorrow night, 

Friday, June 21st. I hope to see many of 

you there. Just by purchasing tickets for the 

dinner and attending you will be helping to 

support our scholarship endowment. This is 

a great opportunity to gather with other 

families that support our school. There will 

be fun games (heads and tails) and a live 

auction! The funds raised are vital to our 

mission and we need your help. It’s not too 

late! Call the school office for more 

information! 

I will be out on vacation next week June 

22nd-29th. It is a week of relaxation for me. I 

look forward to my annual family vacation 

with all my sisters and brother (I come from 

a family of 8 children). We have gathered at 

the same lake resort for the past 30 years 

where we enjoy being next door neighbors 

for a week. This annual gathering becomes 

more precious with each passing year and I 

find the peace and quiet vital for recharging 

my soul. I plan to completely unplug, so 

forgive me if email is not promptly 

returned. The office staff will be working, 

however, so do not hesitate to contact them! 

The weekend of June 29th and 30th will be 

an opportunity for all to wish Father Kevin 

Kenney best wishes as he completes his 

time with us. There will be refreshments 

served after all the Masses at Divine Mercy 

Catholic Church that weekend. I am so 

thankful for the leadership and support that 

Father has given the school in his years 

here. Father Kevin has now been reassigned 

to a parish in the Cities and we will be 

welcoming a new pastor on July 1st. Please 

wish Father Kevin well and pray for a 

smooth transition. 

Are you thinking about next year yet? June 

is quickly slipping away. By July, school 

supplies begin to appear in all the stores and 

it is time to think about dress code clothing 

as well. This year, to help in your planning, 

we are moving our dress code clothing 

exchange up a few weeks. We will be 

accepting donations of gently used dress 

code clothing the week of July 9-13. 

Anyone may bring in their gently used 

dress code clothing to give to others. We 

will be open for anyone looking for dress 

code clothing the weeks of July 16 through 

August 9. We know that this exchange 

helps many people and we are happy to 

provide the opportunity. Please call the 

office with any questions. 

Enjoy the pictures of all the students in our 

summer care programs. I sure enjoy seeing 

their smiles each day. I hope they brighten 

your day as well! 

 

God Bless You and Your Family! 

Mrs. Ashley 

 

 “Whoever welcomes these children, 

welcomes me. Whoever welcomes me, 

welcomes the One who sent me.”    Mark 9:37 

http://www.divinemercycatholics.org/dmcs/


2019 

 Dates to Remember 

June 15 Heritage Days Parade! 

June 21 Scholarship Night Gala  -  see attached flier  

Attached/Included in Folder                                                           

❖ Scholarship Night Gala                                                                    

❖ DMCS Dress Code                                                                        

❖ Edukit                                                                                               

❖ 2019-2020 Student Supply List                                                           

❖ KOAM  - Host a Korean Student 

 
Like us on Facebook! 

The Faithful Beginnings summer 
students enjoyed spending time with 

guest reader, Christine Drawert.  

Pigeons by Faithful Beginnings summer students 

K-5 Summer Program made their own Loons to kick off the Minnesota unit 
they are working on this week. 

Summer Care Kids show off their new field trip t-shirts! 


